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8 boats participated in the BOSTON rendezvous, 
 
What’s Next   - Mike Corcoran 
Whale – Barbara Garland 
Spice – Dan & Linda Lacey 
Rosebud – Roseanne &  Bart Carr 
Try Oomph – Ken Levitt & Judy Gould 
Karamal – Al & Karen Hill 
Janice Lauslie – Herb & Janice Clifford 
Mildred Rose – Paul & Millie Seeberg 
 
The Mildred Rose sailed to Cottage Park Yacht Club from Hingham Bay. We took 
advantage of the great sailing weather and sailed about 4 hours across Boston Harbor. We 
then picked up a mooring at Cottage Park.   
 
The group gathered Friday evening at Cottage Park Yacht Club for dinner and 
conversation. It was great seeing all of our friends again and talking about our sailing 
adventures. Of course the dinner was fabulous. The ‘Make Your Own Sundae’ bar was a 
hit with the members as well. All for a bargain price of $10.00. Everyone was happy and 
full!! 
 
Everyone was having such a great time that we missed the last shuttle back to our boats. 
Alternative transportation had to be found!  This proved to be quite an adventure!! Our 
host, Captain Mike, and our Cruise Captain Barbara, had to tow us out to our boats. It 
was like a new theme park ride “Ping Pong Boat”.  We had to dodge the boats and 
mooring balls. A few mishaps, and lots of giggles later, we were safely back on our boats.   
Next time we will remember to bring the oars to help steer, and of course, our PFD’s.   
 

 



 
 
 
 



After a goods night sleep, we woke to a beautiful Saturday morning. SW winds were 10-
15 knots. Perfect sailing weather!!  At the Captains meeting we decided to split into 2 
groups. One group sailed to Worlds End, and the other 4 boats sailed to Cohasset Harbor 
for the day. 
 
The Mildred Rose went to Cohasset with 3 of her friends, Karamel, Spice, and the Janice 
Lauslie.  It was a perfect 3 hour sail into the harbor. 
 
 

      
 

 
 

Our timing was perfect, it was almost low tide when we arrived and the sandbar was 
visible. 



            
 

 
 
 

We rafted up for lunch 

 



 
And then went for a swim. 

 
 
We waded out to the sandbar and walked around taking in all the sights. 
 

    



 
 

    



 
 



    
 

 
 
The tide was starting to come in and the sandbar slowly disappearing, it was time to head 
back to the boats.  
 



    
 

 
 

Another great 3 hour sail back and it was time to eat, Again! 
 

    
 



 
 

 



 



 
 
After dinner we all helped ourselves to a wonderful “low calorie” dessert. 
 

   
 

 
 
We had a wonderful weekend sailing with the group, and special thanks to our host, Mike 
for arranging for us to use the privileges of the yacht club. 
 

THANKS MIKE  



      
 
The Mildred Rose and crew is looking forward to our next rendezvous.  Sailing is great 
but sailing with friends is even better!! 
 

   
 

 
 



 
 

Offsite Link to additional photo’s 
 

http://www.geocities.com/yellow_mgb/mac26m/2006_nets_boston_harbor/ 

 

 

 


